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To: District Commodore 
District 113 

Subj: DIVISION 10 COMMANDER REPORT – July, 2024 
 
Highlights 

1. Stockton Flotilla 10-03 received the Flotilla of the Year award! 
2. All flotillas and Division have achieved the NACO 3 Star Award 
3. Division 10 50 years of service!! 
4. August 2nd OPTREX with 10 planned participants 
5. Two members have crossed the bar  

 
Details 

1. Stockton Flotilla 10-03 has received the Flotilla of the Year award at D-Train!!  
Congratulations Monica Eaton and her team!! 

2. All of the flotilla in Division 10 and Division 10 have achieved the NACO 2 Star award!!  
Many Thanks to our SO-DV officer, James Stephens for guiding the flotillas and the 
division to this achievement!! 

3. Division 10, Located in the San Joaquin Valley has been in continual service for 50 
years!!! 

4. Our division OPTREX scheduled for August 2 located at Lake Millerton, is running at 
full throttle.  

5. Division 10 has lost two members: Steve Dickens from 10-06 and Bill Sharp (retired) 
from 10-02. Both valued, long term members.  

 
Goals 

1. Complete all required workshops before April 2024 
2. Obtain materials to pursue AUXOP status for members (enforcing our Fourth Corner 

Stone) 
3. Prepare our members for a productive, satisfying, safe year 
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Challenges 
1. Heat has been a factor for us to perform activities. We have had to cancel patrols and PA 

events due to heat.  
 
Upcoming Events 

1. OPTREX first weekend in August.  
 

 
# 
 

Copy: D11N Board and Staff 


